
The Baptist Church, Brierfield 

            March 2017 

We meet in a warm, 

friendly atmosphere to 

praise and worship the 

Lord Jesus Christ. 

Please do join us 



David 
Gift Day



Mothers Day 

In-Betweens 

Bible Studies 

Coffee Mornings 

Prayer Meeting 

Christian Aid 



Maundy Thursday April 13th Communion Service   7.00 p.m.  
  in the Primary Room, Children and Young 
  people welcome.  
  Led by Geoff Hartley  
 
Good Friday  April 14th Family Service    10.30 a.m. 
   Preacher: Geoff Hartley  
 
Easter Day  April 16th   Communion Service    9.00 a.m.  
  Followed by Breakfast (names To Glenys)  
  Family Service   10.30 a.m. 
  Evening Worship  6.00 p.m.  
  Preacher at both services: 
  Rev John Fisher  



Dear Family and Friends 

This will be the last update from Dhaka as our departure date of 28 February is 

speeding towards us. There is still much to do both in our respective work places 

as well as all the practicalities of clearing an apartment, freighting personal 

possessions as well as travel arrangements and the immediate plans upon arrival 

in the UK on 4 March. 

Gwen will complete the teaching of the Spiritual Formation course for the B.Th 

students at CCTB [College of Christian Theology Bangladesh] this coming 

Thursday. Having just returned from the north of the country where we attended a 

District Revival Meeting 'boro shova' In Rangpur, this coming week end will see us 

journey to the south for another gathering, this time in the Barisal and Gopalganj 

Districts.  

Rangpur is very special to us for this is where our good friend Barnabas Hembrom 

is located and it was sad to say our farewells to him and the folks there. We shall 

have to go through the 'good byes' on numerous occasions over the next week or 

so, these are particularly draining emotionally. We have packed our bags several 

times to see what we can manage within the weight limit but every time we go to a 

farewell or last meeting, we get another gift. We feel very blessed by the 

expressions of appreciation and invitations to return to visit. 

I am busily seeking to complete items of work and write up information for our 

hoped for replacements. There is nothing definite as yet but a couple are 

interested in pursuing the possibility of coming to Dhaka. This will be important as 

having someone in the country is both valuable for BMS but even more 

appreciated by the Bangladesh Baptist Church. Please pray that this will all work 

out in God's good timing and that the work will go on from strength to strength. 

Although sad to be leaving people here we are looking forward to seeing family 

and friends. We shall continue to serve with BMS until the end of May and during 

this time will be able to visit some of our supporting churches and perhaps make 

some informal visit s to other people and places. We are also planning to attend 

the Baptist Assembly being held in Harrogate in May. We would value your 

prayers as we do not know what will be next for us. We plan to take a little time to 

reflect on our experiences and whilst I move into 'retirement mode' Gwen is 

keeping an open mind about what she might feel is right for her continued 

ministry. 

We value your friendship, interest and prayers. Thank you for sharing the journey 

with us in what has been both a challenging and rewarding experience, for which 

we give thanks to God. We will definitely be seeing some of you soon. 

God Bless 

 

Andrew and Gwen 



Dates For Your Diary 



Prayer Matters:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




